
 

To:  Permanent Representatives of Members of Regional Association V (South-West Pacific) 

cc:  President of RA V 

 

Our ref.: 03661/2021/CSG/EXR/Election/V-P/RA-V 
 
 20 April 2021 
 
 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to my letter 19822/2020/CSG/EXR/V-P/RA-V dated 
11 November 2020 regarding the nomination of candidates for the position of vice-president of 
Regional Association V (South-West Pacific). 

Following the extended deadline, no nominations were received. Under the 
provisions of General Regulation 8 (4) (Basic Documents No. 1 (WMO-No. 15)) the WMO 
President, Professor Gerhard Adrian has authorized the Secretariat to suspend the elections by 
correspondence process and elections will take place at the virtual Eighteenth session of RA V, 
scheduled to be held towards the middle of 2021. Mr Fa’anunu, president of RA V, is in 
agreement with this approach.  

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 

 

 

 

https://library.wmo.int/index.php?lvl=notice_display&id=14206#.YHajQOgzZPY

